
 

  
2020 Fall Spectator Information 

In an effort to provide the opportunity for students to participate in activities and create the safest 
environment for our students and their families, the NCMC Conference has implemented the following 
guidelines for attendance at activities at member schools for the Fall activities season: 
 

- Live streaming of games/contests/performances will be used when possible to reduce attendance at 
events to allow spectators to view events if they are unable to attend in person. 

- Fans are expected to sit with their families during contests and social distance from other fans. 
- Fans are required to wear face coverings while in attendance. 
- Fans are not allowed to leave and reenter the event venues. 
- School superintendents will determine each District’s tier level/color on Monday of each week and it 

will be in effect at each performance/event from Tuesday-Monday. The North Central Missouri 
Conference (NCMC) has developed a process in which this will be determined to minimize 
confusion or hardships on parents and other spectators. 

- Student Sections will be determined by each school district. 
 

 

Tier 3-Red Tier 2-Orange Tier 1-Yellow Tier 0-Green 

No activities will take 
place. 
*Even if a school district 
is in another tier if 
conditions change, the 
school district could be 
issued a shutdown in 
which all activities will be 
halted immediately, until 
a further update can be 
safely determined. 
 
 

Essential personnel 
only:  
  

Participants, coaches, 
officials, event staff, 
medical personnel, 
staff, security and 
media 
 

Spectators (Limit 2 per 
participant) 
 

 

Preferred personnel 
only: 
 
Participants, coaches, 
officials, event staff, 
medical personnel, 
staff, security and 
media 
 
Spectators (Limit 4 
per participant)  
  

Non-essential personnel 
allowed: 
 
No limit for spectators 
 
 
 

 
 
The goal of the NCMC is to take as many precautions as possible to provide these opportunities for our 
students. Additionally, it is the goal to create an opportunity for families to attend these events in 
person. These guidelines are subject to change. Your cooperation is appreciated.  


